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From July 1, 2023-June 30, 2014, there were 2 meetings of the Strategic Planning Committee. The
significant work of the committee was completed the year prior and this led to the approval of
Destination 2020, the Strategic Plan 2014-2019 by the Board of Governors in December 2013,

Meetings:

September 27, 2013: A final process meeting was held to finalize the Strategic Plan 2014-2019 that
moved to GFC as information and to final approval to the Board of Governorts in December,

March 3, 2014: Destination 2020, the Board of Governors approved Strategic Plan 2014-2019, was
shared with the committee. The committee then received information on the budget process and
reviewed the proposed university budget as it relates to strategic priorities. The Committee was given
the opportunity to provide feedback on the budget as it moves through the process.
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